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October Newsletter  

I would like to start by thanking the whole school community including parents, children and 
staff for working together to ensure our children receive the very best school experience under 
the current circumstances. I am incredibly proud of what we have achieved this term.            
The children have accessed a full curriculum without any subject being compromised and we 
have been able to do this by ensuring our teaching is of the very best quality and making the 
most out of every minute the children are in school. 

You will find pictures of the children learning this term on our new website and hope you will 
enjoy looking at the photographs, these can be found under the individual class pages.  

The teachers were overwhelmed with the quality of the home learning we received last week, 
thank you to everyone who supported the tasks. 

We have danced, laughed, painted, sang, wrote, problem solved but to name a few! It has 
been a brilliant term.  

Other information…... 
 

The PTFA have organised a “Bag 2 School” date— 26th November. Please bring any           
unwanted clothes to school on this day as they will be collected, weighed and in return we will 
receive monies for the school.  

If you would like your child to take music lessons please contact Rosie Cullen directly            
rosie.cullen@btinternet.com 

W/B 2nd November is ‘Week 3’ on the Bluerunner menu  

A message from the Head of School to Parents...  

Dates for your diary... 

W/B  2nd November. This year we are celebrating Black Artists. 

2nd November: Year 6 secondary placement deadline  

W/B 9th November: Parent Consultation phone calls  

9th December: Flu Nasal Spray (your child must be registered to receive the spray) 

11th December Christmas jumper day  

18th December 1.30pm End of Term  



Enrichemnt and Educational Visits  

The whole school took part in a Willlow Workshop , creating a mythical woodland scene for the 
library.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 visited the Beany Centre and took part in a workshop which linked with their unit topic 
“What makes me a toy expert?”. 

Year 2 had a visit from a doctor and the police as part of their topic “What makes a hero?”. 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 visited a railway museum and explored the history of the railway as part of their topic 
“How has transport changed the word?” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 had an online workshop on Space that was delivered by Greenwich Conservatory. 

 

 

 

 

 

There are many other education visits and enrichment opportunities for all year groups        
happening after the holiday.  Here is a taster of what is coming up next….Year 1 will have a 
visit from an illustrator, Year 3 will visit Kent life and a have visit from an artist. Year 2 will be 
going to Howletts, Year 6 will have a Survival Day and much more. 

 

Happy half term everyone, I am sure you are all in need of some R and R!  

 

 


